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House Bill 3076 will license and inspect gun dealers, who are enabling thousands of 

crime guns to show up in our community including 1,642 guns in Portland just last 

year (compared with 942 in Seattle.   

 

Oregon voters support, we need now to implement. 

 

Thank you, 

Geri Berg, MSW 

Retired pediatric social worker and CASA 

Mother of four, grandmother of three 


